
MEDIA RELEASE    MEDIA RELEASE 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE November 19, 2018 
Contact: Construction Manager, John Plamondon, P.E. 
(810) 767-4920 Ext. 232 
GCRC Web site: www.gcrc.org 
 
 
 
 
 

Final Stage of the Bristol Road Bridge replacement in Flint Township  
Flint, Michigan. --- 
 

The Genesee County Road Commission began replacement of Bristol Road Bridge over Call Drain, 

between Torrey Road and I-75, in Flint Township on Thursday, August 23, 2018.  All Bristol Road 

ramps at I-75 will be opened to traffic by 4:00 p.m. on November 19, 2018.   Work remains in the 

center three lanes (one westbound and two eastbound).  Concrete repairs for these lanes start Tuesday, 

November 20th.  All work is expected to be completed by November 30th.  

 

Please contact Construction Manager, John Plamondon, P.E., at (810) 767-4920 if you have 

questions.  A project information brochure can be found on our website at: 

http://www.gcrc.org/files/News%20Articles/New/Bristol%20Road%20Bridge%20brochure.pdf 

 

--- ### --- 
                                                                                                                        

Please slow down in work zones, for your family and ours. 
 


